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The Board of the Spanish National Securities Market Commission 
(CNMV) has appointed Patricia Muñoz González-Úbeda new General 
Director of Legal Affairs and Secretary of the CNMV Board, effective 
from 31 May, replacing Miguel Martínez Gimeno.   

To date, the new General Director held the position of Deputy General 
Director of the CNMV Legal Affairs Directorate-General and Vice-
Secretary of the CNMV Board.  

Patricia Muñoz González Úbeda is a State Lawyer. In 2013, she joined 
the markets supervisor where she has held the position of Director of 
the Litigation Service and Sanctioning Regime Department and Vice-
Secretary of the CNMV Board.  

Formerly, she worked in the economic and financial area of the 
Spanish National High Court, where she was responsible for 
coordinating the agreement entered into between the Spanish 
Government Legal Service and the Spanish National Securities Market 
Commission and the Spanish National Competition Commission. She 
was also an Assistant State Lawyer at the Spanish Ministry of the 
Interior and coordinator of the Spanish Government Legal Services at 
the Administrative Litigation Courts of Valencia from 2005 to 2007. 
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